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I have been a motorcycle rider for roughly 4 years now and enjoy our immensely 

beautiful and beloved outdoors scenery throughout the year. I can’t recall how many 

times during rush and traffic jams have had close calls of getting rear ended by car 

drivers almost ALL the time. Having the ability to be capable of lane filtering is 

incredibly useful to save lives, and reduce emissions on the road as motorcycle riders 

would be moving on a slow steady stream continuously. Furthermore. Distracted 

driving has been on the rise for quite some years, which incredibly increases the 

odds of fatal accidents on the road. I completely support this bill and I hope you as 

well supported. 


